
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Welbeck Newsletter  
Class 6/5A 

Summer Term 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
It was lovely to see so many of you at Parents Evening. I can’t believe that 

the children are now in their last term this year! It’s an extremely 
hardworking term ahead to make sure we have covered all topics and to ensure 
the Y6 children are prepared for their SATS beginning on May 9th and their 

transition to secondary school. We have lots of exciting and enjoyable 
activities planned for the children to enjoy towards the end of term to reward 

their hard work and achievements this year! 
 

 

Punctuality: Please keep up the punctual start 
each morning and make sure your chid is in 
the classroom for 8:45am.  
 

 

P.E 
Please ensure that your child has kit in school appropriate for outdoor 
activities all week.  
 

Our main topics this term are:  

                  ‘Ancient History’   
 and 

           ‘Central and South Americas!’ 
The children are very enthusiastic about their new topic and are really 
enjoying learning about Ancient Egypt, Ancient Greece and the Islamic 

civilisation.  

 

 

Homework: Spellings and homework 
are sent home on Fridays to be 
tested/completed by the following 
Friday. I look forward to some 
more brilliant spelling scores! 
There are key words in the middle 
of the children’s diaries if they’re 
up for an extra challenge!  

It would be fantastic if your child 
could also continue to practise 
their times tables, as fluency will 
really help all areas of their maths.   

 
Key dates: 
SATS Week -9th May-12 May  
Secondary Transition days (Y6) 5th and 6th July  
Leavers Assembly (Y6)- Date TBC 
Swimming- Y5s every Monday Y6s will start swimming on 20th June  
Creative Arts Exhibition- Thursday 23rd June 
Belvoir Cricket and Countryside Day  
INSET days: School will be closed on Friday 24th June, Wednesday 27th 
July 

 

 

Reading at home: Thank you for all 
your input with reading at home 
and helping with homework. 
Everyone’s target is to achieve 4 
adult signatures per week. This 
will help to improve spellings and 
grammar. Please sign your child’s 
reading diary, as rewards are 
given each week.  

Children who achieve 4 signatures 
each week will be receiving a 
magnificent treat at the end of the 
half-term 😊 Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

        Mr Adebayo (Class teacher) 
 

SATS preparation (Y6):  
Year 6 staff will be delivering after-school 
booster club on Thursdays for all pupils to 
attend. Pupils will receive 3 sessions in their 
main target area to support their revision and 
progress before test week. Please ensure 
your chid attends all three sessions. During 
SATs week we will also offer a Y6 SATs 
breakfast club opening at 8.30am. Please look 
out for letters regarding SATs over the 
coming weeks 
 

 

Twitter and school website: 
Please keep looking at our Twitter feed and if 
you have not signed up please sign up as soon 
as you can. @WelbeckPS  
E-Safety: Please monitor the apps that your 
child is using. We are aware that some 
children are using apps including: Snapchat, 
Instagram and Tik Tok. Children should be 13 
to use the apps and anyone under the age 
of 18 must have approval of a parent. Any 
issues will be dealt with as a safeguarding 
matter in school. 
 


